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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.19463

FAQs:
Product specific questions, ETSO authorisations

Question:
Can parachutes receive an ETSO authorization?

Answer:

Personnel parachutes within the scope of EASA are only emergency parachutes for glider and
aerobatics pilots. All other parachutes (recreational, tandem etc.) are under the responsibility of
the relevant Member States. EASA has published a list of parachute approvals granted by
NAAs prior to EASA, which fall under the EASA responsibility. Click here for details.

Last updated:
07/05/2015

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/fi/faq/19463



https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/the-agency/faqs/product-specific-questions
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/the-agency/faqs/etso-authorisations
https://www.easa.europa.eu/system/files/dfu/EASA_Parachutes_Final.pdf
https://www.easa.europa.eu/fi/faq/19463

	FAQ n.19463
	Question
	Answer


